
 

 

 
 

 

EPM was recognized by the General Accounting 

Office for its contribution to the development of 

the National System of Public Accounting in 

Colombia  

 

The award was presented during the celebration of the 20th anniversary of the 

Accounting Office at a special event that took place in Bogota on Tuesday 

On Tuesday, July 19, EPM received recognition and exaltation from the General 

Accounting Office (CGN), for “its management, labor, implementation and 

enforcement of public accounting regulation issued by the General Accounting 

Office, as well as for its input, contributions and strengthening of the public 

accounting culture in the country,” said the organization. 

The award was presented during an academic event organized by the Accounting 

Office and the University of the Andes to celebrate the 20th anniversary of the 

creation of the General Accounting Office. 

During his award speech, Carlos Mario Tobón Osorio, EPM’s Accounting Manager—

who received the award on behalf of EPM--said that “the company is committed to 

all regulatory changes that are being implemented in Colombia, including the 

adoption of the International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) which EPM has 

championed and pioneered in the country.” 

At the ceremony, which was attended by Accountant General Pedro Luis Ramirez 

Bohórquez, the Municipality of Medellin and other entities were recognized in 

addition to EPM. 

This recognition is for “the work of public bodies that have contributed to the 

strengthening of the public accounting culture as good governance practice  



 

 

 

 

through their management, application of accounting regulation and input to the 

CGN,” the Accountant General said in the resolution. 

The mandate of the General Accounting Office’s Special Administrative Unit--

attached to the Ministry of Finance and Public Credit--includes “determining the 

policies, principles and accounting standards that should govern the country for the 

entire public sector.” 
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